
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Deer Park, Texas, will hold a Public Hearing 
at City Hall, 710 East San Augustine Street, at 7:30 p.m. on August 05, 2025 at which time and place 
they will hear all persons desiring to be heard on or in connection with any matter or question relating 
to the City adopting Standards of Care for an after-school program.  
 
Angela Smith, TRMC, CMC 
City Secretary 
Published: PC-July 23, 2025 

 
 

 


